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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

We'd like to invite you to our weekly Monday's zoom meeting TODAY, October 28th, starting at 8pm 

Eastern time. 

 

The special guest speaker will be Mrs. Mikiko Nakayama from Japan, and she will share her testimony of 

the victory of the Heavenly tribal Messiah on Monday, October 28 and Monday, November 4. 

 

Mrs. Mikiko Nakayama is victor of Heavenly Tribal messiah who started a home church in Kishiwada, 

Osaka 21 years ago and has restored 430 families. 

 

After hearing her testimony, there will be a Q and A session. 

 

We hope that this will not end as a story of one special sister, but we will learn more deeply and hope that 

there will be inheritors in the United States as well. 

 

English interpretation will be available. 

 

This is a message from guest speaker, Ms. Mikiko Nakayama. 

 

"I am grateful for the things I have realized through the sincerity of Cheonshim won and the grace of True 

Mother. 

 

I would not have been able to realize these things if I had not been engaged in witnessing work and 

fulfilling the God's Will. I had thought that negative thoughts were my nature, but I now understand that 

they were being caused by the evil spirits. 

 

True Mother says, "first witnessing, second witnessing..." I realized that we cannot realize that we are 

being moved by the central spirit and the resentment spirit, and that we cannot practice true love and 

return to God, unless we do witnessing. I am grateful to True Mother for connecting us to Cheon Shin 

Won and raising our spirituality and spirituality at once. 

 

God, who has seen us manipulated by Satan as he wished through a history. God's heart has been 

wounded. It has all been healed by True Parents, and now it is connected to us. 

 

In our daily lives, whether we are witnessing, cleaning, or meeting various people, everything we do is to 

make amends for our past mistakes. We are returning to True Mother's heart and overcoming everything 

with gratitude, so that we can welcome the Cheonwon Goung opening ceremony on April 13th with a 

clean heart that has been made whole. 

 

True Father said that if we can connect our efforts to the mission in Gapyeong-gun through our struggles 

in Japan, and if we can settle our accounts through our hearts, then April 13th will be a day of joy, and we 

will be able to share in that moment of eternal joy for God. 

 

I would like to offer my sincerity together with you. Thank you very much." 

 

１．First, please register for the meeting using the link below. 

 

Meeting Registration - Zoom 

 

２．After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with a Zoom meeting link. The email will be 

sent in Japanese. Subject will be ;個団 Zoomミーティング確認 

 

The Zoom link you receive cannot be shared with other people. It is a link for the person who registered. 

 




